
Mother’s Day Out Newsletter
Verse of the Month:

 And he said to them, “Do not be amazed; you are 
looking for Jesus the Nazarene, who has been 

crucified. He has risen; He is not here; behold, here 
is the place where they laid Him.

Mark 16:6

Notes:
● Registration for next year is now open! You 

can pick up a form at any time from 
Natalie or from Mrs. Patty in the office.  

● Because we have missed a couple of days 
due to sickness, we have discounted the 
price of tuition for March. The price will be 
$100.

● Debbie with Carter Creations will be 
coming on March 26th to take Spring 
pictures. She will be here to hand out 
packets with the cost and options the week 
before.

● We want to remind you to make sure you 
have an extra outfit packed for your child 
that is weather appropriate and that fits!

● We plan to have an end of the year 
program on May 21st at 6:00 here at the 
church . We will give you more information 
about that in April.

Upcoming:
PICTURE DAY: March 26th

March Fees of $100 are due March 5th. Please bring your 
child’s fee in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, 

their teacher’s name, what month the payment is for and 
the amount in the envelope. You can drop this envelope 
off with Natalie at the desk in the morning or afternoon.

What We Are Learning:

March 4-8: V, Daniel Ate Veggies 
(Daniel 1:8-16), #2, Hexagon

March 11-15:  SPRING BREAK

March 18-22: W, Walls of Jericho 
(Joshua 6), #3

March 25-29: Easter Story


